
  

    
                                                                                                          
To the participants of the Vascular Rounds Amsterdam 
 
 
Dear colleague, 
 
 
Tuesday December 1 it's time for the Vascular Rounds.  
 
 

 
Program:    

Tuesday December 1, 2020 
 

 
18:30 h:  Walk in with welcome and food + drinks 
 
19:00 h: Dr. Ploingarm Petsophonsakul from Maastricht University will give a 

lecture on:  
   

“Role of vascular remodeling in atherosclerosis and aortic 
aneurysm; vascular calcification as a hallmark of increased 

vascular smooth muscle cell oxidative stress.” 
   
19:30 h:  Discussion on the lecture 
 
19:45 h: Break 
 
20:00 h: Case presentations from colleagues (ad hoc) and mutual exchange of 

experiences and knowledge 
 
21.30 h: Closure 
 
 
With courtesy to the company Gore for their contribution to this evening. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Bram van der Meijs, Rutger Lely, Martijn Meijerink, Jan de Vries, intervention 
radiologists 
Arjan Hoksbergen, Hillian Nederhoed, Jan Blankensteijn, Kakkhee Yeung, Vincent 
Jongkind, Willem Wisselink, vascular surgeons 
  



 
 
 

For the calendar: 
 
 
 
The next meetings are planned on: 
 
Tuesday February 2, 2021 
 
Tuesday April 6, 2021 
 
Tuesday June 1, 2021 
 
Tuesday October 5, 2021 
 
Tuesday December 7, 2021 
 
 
Parking: You can PARK FOR FREE in the new, secured garage which is located 

under the ACTA building at De Boelelaan opposite of the hospital. At 
the end of the meeting you will receive a pass to leave the garage.  
 

 
Location: To reach our colloquium room, take the main entrance of the hospital. 

Then you walk along the elevators and turn left into the corridor to the 
next elevator hall. There you take the elevator to the 7th floor.   

 
 
Address: Secretary of Vascular surgery VUmc, P.O. Box 7057, 1007 MB 

Amsterdam 
 
 
Phone:  020 - 44 44 554 
 
 
Email:  vaatchirurgie@vumc.nl   


